
  TCS/GEN/103/2024-25 Date: 19-11-2024 

CIRCULAR 
                                           VALUE OF THE MONTH: UNITY IN DIVERSITY التنوع في الوحدة 

SUBJECT: CIRCULAR FOR KG ANNUAL SPORTS DAY 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from The Central School Dubai! 

 
"Strong bodies, bright minds – let’s grow healthy and happy, one step at a time!".” 
 

                                                       THEME - YEAR OF SUSTAINABILITY 

 
We are thrilled to invite you to the TCS Kindergarten Annual Sports Day event! At The Central School, we believe 

in the power of sports to promote both mental and physical wellness, and we encourage every student to participate 

actively. This event emphasizes the importance of fitness, teamwork, and resilience, fostering essential qualities for 
our young learners to become responsible global citizens. 

 

We are pleased to inform you that the KG1 Annual Sports Day 2024-25 is scheduled on Tuesday, 10
th

 December 

2024. Parents are cordially invited to the event to foster positive values and a spirit of participation. The schedule for 

Sports Day is given below: 

 
We are pleased to invite you to join us in celebrating this event, which is scheduled as follows: 

GRADE DATE & DAY TIME 

 

 
KG 1 (FIRST SHIFT) 

 
10-12-2024 (Tuesday) 

 
7:30 am - 10:00 am 

 

KG 1 (SECOND SHIFT) 

 

10-12-2024 (Tuesday) 

 

11:30:00 am – 2:00 pm 
 

Please note down the following points. 

 

 All the students must wear PE uniform with PE Shoes and a cap of their respective uniform color. 

 Bring healthy snacks, juice, and water. 

 Students are not allowed to wear any jeweler on the field. 

 School will function at its regular time (7:00 am - 10:30 am for the First shift & 11:00 am to 2:30 pm for the 

second shift) and school buses will play at the regular timings. 

 No child will be permitted to go home until the entire program is over. The students will disperse at regular 

school times. In case any students using the school transport need to be picked up by the parent, kindly inform 

the class teacher a day prior. 

Your presence would greatly encourage our young athletes and foster a positive spirit of participation and 

enjoyment.  

We look forward to an engaging day filled with fun, learning, and memorable moments for both students and 

parents alike. 

 

Regards, 

 
 

Muhammad Ali 

PRINCIPAL 

  

 


